Post-Doctoral Position - Salt Marsh Restoration in the Gulf of Maine

A two-year position is available at the Wells National Estuarine Research Reserve in Wells, Maine, to further coastal habitat restoration goals through coordinated regional evaluation of restoration projects in the Gulf of Maine.  Gulf-wide restoration activities will be identified and coordinated to provide standardized monitoring data (find protocols at http://www.pwrc.usgs.gov/resshow/neckles/gpac.htm) for use in a regional database.  The data will be synthesized and analyzed to assess regional restoration effectiveness.  A regional, interdisciplinary team of advisors will guide project development and synthesis. Salary and benefits (FICA and health insurance) will total US $41,000.  Funds are currently available for year 1; year 2 funding will be sought by the partnership.  The Associate will be expected to travel as needed to serve all state and provincial jurisdictions in the Gulf of Maine (travel budget provided).  Send cover letter of interest, vita, a research paper and three letters of recommendation to: GOMCE/GPAC Search Committee, attn. Dr. Michele Dionne, Research Director,  Wells National Estuarine Research Reserve, Wells, Maine 04090; (207) 646-1555 x 136; dionne@wellsnerrcec.lib.me.us

All application materials must be received by February 9, for a March to April start date.

WELLS NERR is an equal opportunity employer that does not discriminate on the basis of race, gender, religious or sexual preference, handicap, national origin, or cultural background.

